
 
 

 
New Kane County Animal Control Rabies Tag Fees Effective January 1, 2022 

 
July 15, 2021 - As of January 1, 2022, all Kane County Animal Control (KCAC) rabies tag fees 
will be increasing.  The new tag fees will increase $2 for neutered and animals less than 1 year of 
age, and $5 for non-neutered animals.  Seniors (individuals 65 years or older with proof of age) 
will continue to receive free tags.   
 
KCAC has notified county veterinarians of the fee increases so they can let their customers know 
well in advance.  Tags can be purchased through vet clinics and hospitals throughout Kane 
County or directly from Kane County Animal Control at 4060 Keslinger Rd, Geneva, IL 60134, 
Monday, Wednesday and Friday: 8:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m.; Tuesday and Thursday: 8:30 a.m.-6:00 
p.m. and Saturday: 9:00 a.m.-Noon. 

The new tag fees will be as follows: 

 1 Year 3 Year 
Neutered / <1yr $12 $27 
Non-Neutered $30 $67.50 
Senior Free Free 

 

Contact: Brett Youngsteadt, DVM, Administrator  
(630) 232-3555 
 


